
Marlowe Manor Property Owner’s Association
Board Meeting Minutes

Thursday, August 1st, 2024
Location: Zoom (Virtual)

Board Members in Attendance:
Scott Smith (Treasurer), and Justin Jones (Secretary)

Board Members not in Attendance: Mary Waldrup (President)
Others Attending: Kat Beattie, Christy Copeland, Scott Copeland, Monica Williams, Daniel’s iPad
Next Meeting: Thursday, September 5th, 2024

Call Meeting to order
● Scott Smith called the meeting to order at 7:03pm

Discussion (copied from agenda):REPORTS:
President

● Our next food truck will be Flako’s this Saturday, August 3rd serving dinner
starting at 5pm

1st Vice President/Park
● Continued volunteer work has kept the park looking good all summer. Thanks to

all the help we have received.
● I have spoken to a lawn care company about the possibility of just mowing our

common areas around the sidewalks and front entrance in 2025, and still rely on
volunteerism for weedeating and flowerbed. We will meet again in the Spring to
see if he has room on his schedule

● Will plan to add Pea Gravel during the Fall Cleanup, Middle of October, date TBD
● Sprinkler System has been repaired, updated, and mapped out. Waiting for one

more small fix,and we will have the ability to water as needed.
2nd Vice President/Pool

● Review Swim Teams Accomplishments this year:
○ 54 swimmers total!
○ Marlowe Manor Makos ranked 3rd in All City swim meet!
○ Huge thank you to Jenn Fulton for managing the swim team for us the last

several years
○ Welcome to Tasha Taylor who will take over as swim team coordinator in

the 2025 season
● Reminder: pool parties are still available to be booked (private, during pool hours,

or after hours pending approval). Please email poolmmpoa@gmail.com with
inquiries

● Labor Day Pool Party - September 2nd - Last Pool Day
Treasurer

● Review Treasurer’s Report

mailto:poolmmpoa@gmail.com


● 61% current on dues for the neighborhood
● Insurance paid up for General Liability, $4,800
● Still have D&O insurance to pay in September, was $1800 last year
● Lifeguard pay is on track with our budget
● Still have not had to pay a water bill on the irrigation line since we fixed the leak

and received a credit from Cen. Ark. Water.
Secretary

● As we get out of Swim Season, working on photos to promote the park.
○ 360 Photos of the Park

● Filed yearly non-profit report with the Arkansas Secretary of State

Action Items (voted items only): None



PARTICIPANTS LIST:


